Alateen Coordinator's Report - Fall Assembly November 4, 2023

Good afternoon. Hard to believe we are approaching the end of the year and the first year in a service position is the hardest! There have been some ups and downs, but I finally feel like I can do this!

Alateen meetings and attendance are down. We meet in person and the meetings have been great as we talk about how to keep Alateen alive and working on ideas to get the word out there. I am very excited that Public Outreach is going to join us for our December meeting. Hopefully at the end of that meeting we will have new ideas on how to get the word of Alateen out there let it be schools; libraries; doctors offices and so on.

Next year CAWW will only be a one-day event again because we do not have enough teens at this time to commit to a whole weekend. Hopefully in 2025 we will have more teens and be able to do a whole weekend.

For any upcoming anniversaries we are encouraging our Sponsors and AMIAS to be of service and speak about Alateen and how it has helped in their recovery. Again, we are short on teens, but we need to keep Alateen alive!

LIS – Kim G.